From: Karen Fuller <kfuller53@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 4:58 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Please!

CAUTION:External email.

| am a retired school teacher, TERS1 plan. Please support the proposed COLA for us. It is long overdue, we keep falling
further and further behind.

Thank you.

Karen Fuller

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



